[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Emma Harrison 
Sent: 12 November 2018 15:26
To: James Kirkham
Subject: 18/01863/CM

Dear James 

Thank you for consulting the Design and Conservation Team on application 18/01863/CM. The restoration of the quarry site to form a country park is supported and the further extension of time is regrettable. However there are no objections to the application. 

I hope this is of assistance to you 

Kind Regards
Emma Harrison
Conservation Officer
Design and Conservation Team
Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council 
Direct Dial: 01295 221846
emma.harrison@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil or www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil
Follow us on Twitter@Cherwellcouncil or @SNorthantsCouncil


